

May 5, 2017

Mr. Kelvin Watson Director, Broward County Libraries Division 100 S. Andrews Ave. Fort Lauderdale, Fl. 33301

Dear Mr. Watson:

The Broward Public Library Foundation Board of Directors is pleased to provide \$27,530 for the purchase of 10 AWE Early Literacy computer stations (bilingual), and accompanying Audio Y Splitter Cables for use at seven Broward County Libraries.

The A.D. Henderson Foundation, Inc. is funding this equipment through a Tot Tech! grant to the Broward Public Library Foundation.

We will be eager to hear about the success of these digital early learning tools, which will provide interactive programming for children and state-of-the-art training for parents and early literacy educators.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Klein

Executive Director